Dear Seaman Families,

I hope you enjoyed this beautiful weekend. Our week began with our kick-off for the Start with Hello initiative. Students participated in different activities all week that promoted inclusivity and worked towards eliminating social isolation. We did "Say Hey Day," where students were encouraged to say hello to three new people - everyone wore name tags. We also did a Mix-it Up Day at lunch and allowed students to sit wherever they wanted and make a new friend, in addition to other activities throughout the week.

Photo Day was a success. Photo make-up day will take place on November 6th. The Mandarin enrichment program began this week for students in grade 3. It was very well attended.

We ended the week with a Jericho Day celebration. All students in the district participated in Pep Rally's and other spirited events in honor of our district's first place national ranking. Saturday's Homecoming events were a lot of fun. It was great to see so many of our families participate in the color run.

Our upcoming week is a busy one. Our October PTA Meeting will take place on Wednesday morning at 9:30am, in the Seaman cafeteria. Dr. Suzanne Kowal-Connelly will be our guest speaker, discussing her book on raising children through the tween and teenage years. Thursday is our annual Cardboard Challenge. This is definitely a student favorite. Our students are given challenges to create out of cardboard using only scissors and tape. Our event coincides with the Global Cardboard Challenge. Friday is our PTA Fall Harvest Sale. Please come shop with your child (ren). A schedule of class times has been sent out and will be sent again this week.

Please click the link below to enjoy some of the Tweets that were posted this past week.

Enjoy,

lvy

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwakelet.com%2fwake%2f0e7a6b27-0bce-4299-a25c-75f43c91b093&c=E,1,kQWn1fN8HDlpOLCofE_-F8hZNO4meCe6e8EgsbmhzkjEQWMNOuLAFYn7RK-dzrWU_o0rV6nC4gkXDdZ5DAjHzkCmkNeEb2X8QYocvGehmGRo&typo=1